
Dear Members of the Cross-Cultural 

Exchange Community, 

We hope this message finds you well and filled with joy. As we continue our journey of cultural 

exchange and understanding, we would like to keep you updated on our recent activities and 

upcoming events. 

Recent Activities 

• Potluck Dinner: Our recent potluck dinner was a huge success! Thank you to everyone 

who contributed dishes from their cultural backgrounds. The diverse flavors and stories 

shared were truly enriching. 

• Guest Speaker Series: We had the pleasure of hosting Dr. Jane Smith, who spoke about 

the importance of cross-cultural communication. For those who missed it, we will be 

posting a recording on our website. 

Upcoming Events 

• Cultural Workshop: Join us on March 10th for a workshop on traditional crafts from 

around the world. This is a great opportunity to learn something new! 

• Community Service Day: Mark your calendars for April 5th as we partner with local 

organizations to give back to the community. More details will follow. 

Get Involved! 

If you would like to volunteer for any of the upcoming events or have suggestions for future 

activities, please reach out to our community coordinator at community@church.org. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. Together, we can foster a richer 

understanding of each other's cultures and build lasting connections. 

Blessings, 

The Cross-Cultural Exchange Community Team 
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